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4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

RE: School Trip – Celtic Harmony – Monday 11th March 2024 
Year 3 
 
We are really looking forward to our upcoming trip to Celtic Harmony, please 

find information below with details of the day to hopefully answer any questions you may have. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.15am promptly so please do not be late into school.  We should 

arrive at Celtic Harmony by 10.00am ready for our Stone Age Day activities.  We will the leave 

Celtic Harmony at around 2.30pm expecting to be back at school at around 3.00pm, text 

messages will be sent to you on the day with up to date timings if we are running late. 

 
Celtic Harmony aims to provide fun, interactive and educational ancient history activities for school 
children that supports their learning. 

Thank you to everyone who has already paid for the trip, the payment and consent provision is 
open on the School Gateway.  Please can we ask that if you haven’t already paid you do so now, 
the price of transport and entry to Celtic Harmony is £27.60 per child. 

 Coach will leave school at 9.15am promptly (please do not be late) 

 Wear school uniform 

 Bring a packed lunch (please tell the office if you need a FSM school packed lunch) 

 Bring drinking water 

 £1.00 spending money – to enable children to join in with a trading activity 

 Coach will leave Celtic Harmony at 2.30pm 

 Children should be back at school before home time, expected return time is 3.00pm, 

 Regular text updates with return time will be sent on the day if there are any delays 

We really hope that you will be able to support us with making this trip a success as it will be an 
amazing experience for the children and will impact on their learning.   

Should you have any questions, please feel free to come and speak to us. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Sarah Joyce 

Headteacher 
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